
Do you want to replace your secure 
status card to remove the ineligibility 

for your sales/transaction tax 
exemption statement?

For more information on how to apply, scan the QR code using 
your mobile device or visit  canada.ca/indian-status-card. 

Do you have more questions? Contact Public enquiries by phone 
at 1-800-567-9604 or by email at infopubs@sac-isc.gc.ca. 

If your Indigenous government has amended their 
self-governing agreement to reinstate the section 87 
of the Indian Act tax exemption for eligible 
beneficiaries, you can apply to remove the statement 
on the back of your Secure Certificate of Indian 
Status (SCIS) by submitting a complete application.

How to replace your 
secure status card

Did you know that you can download 
the SCIS Photo App to submit your photos free of charge?

Submit your complete application by mail or in person 
at your Indigenous government office, an Indigenous 
Services Canada regional office or a trusted source.

Read the instructions and complete the application form. 
Select “Changes to personal information” on the 
application form.
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